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9 June 2011, Phnom Penh

AKRVC President Theary Seng’s
Open Letter to UN Co-Prosecutor Andrew Cayley

Dear Prosecutor Cayley:

I would like to publicly and personally express my deep gratitude to you for your very noble
stance on Case 003 starting with the public release of information which has allowed victims to
file as civil parties and your subsequent responses to the incomprehensible actions of the Co-
Investigating Judges.

In light of the 8 June 2011 article Leaked document casts doubt on impartialitv of Khmer Rouge
judges in the Christian Science Monitor and pursuant to Internal Rule 54, | would like to
encourage and request that you provide the same level of detailed information on Case 004 in
order that more victims can file as civil parties. And to do this now. It does not take away my
gratitude and the nobility of your action, but we the victims could have benefited greatly from
time if you had released earlier the information on Case 003.

The Extraordinary Chambers is suffering from the rapidly deteriorating loss of public
confidence; you can help to restore this confidence and set the ECCC on a more right course by
releasing the information on Case 004 to the victims rather than have the victims obtain the
information through a leak. In light of the high frustration from deceit and secrecy within and
outside the ECCC, 1 can assure you, the leak will happen again, if | am to read correctly the state
of affairs and guess the direction of public angst.
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Representative of the €ivil Parties of Orphans Class,
Association of Khmer Rouge Victims in Cambodia




